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Monday 7th November 2022 

     
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As it is Anti-Bullying week from Monday 14th to Friday 18th November, we are inviting all pupils 

and staff to join in and raise awareness of this issue by wearing odd socks.  This is a great way to 

show that we are all unique and to raise awareness by creating discussions across school.  

 

Most importantly, Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It’s an opportunity for children to express 

themselves and appreciate individuality and uniqueness! There is no pressure on the children to 

wear the latest fashion or for parents to buy expensive socks.  All they have to do to take part is 

wear odd socks from home with their school uniform to school, it couldn’t be simpler!   

 

Odd Socks day will take place on the first day of Anti-Bullying Week, Monday 14th November 

2022 to help raise awareness for Anti-Bullying Week. 

 

Any questions please speak to the class teacher.  

 

Thank you,  

 

 

 

 

Mrs Richardson     Mrs Reynolds  

PSHE Subject Leader    Head Teacher 
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